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Dear Friends,

On Tuesday August 6, 2024 the Bridgewater Police Department will host its 7" Annual National Night
Out at the Bridgewater Municipal Complex on Commons Way from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. The National
Night Out program has been an annual event that helps strengthen our community and promotes
positive police-community interaction. We look forward to bringing National Night Out back and
allowing our community to once again meet/greet their local first responders, while providing an
opportunity to get better acquainted with the people and businesses within the Township. This event is
free to the public, and will include free food, games and musical entertainment.

In order for our National Night Out program to be a success we are asking for your help. We are hoping
that you, your business or group would be willing to assist us, either through a monetary donation, or
via a donation of goods or products. All monetary donations will assist us in the purchasing of
giveaways, rentals and entertainment for the event.

If you are interested in making a financial, tax deductible donation to this year’s National Night Out
event please make a check payable to the Township of Bridgewater and in the memo section please
note National Night Out or NNO. If you are interested in donating goods, foods or services for the event,
please contact Lt. Todd Mele at (908) 722-4111 extension 4140 (tmele@bridgewaterpd.com).

On behalf of the entire Bridgewater Police Department, we want to thank you in advance for your
assistance and support. Without the kind and generous donations from people like you, this event
wouldn’t be possible. Regardless of a donation, we hope that you will take this opportunity to help
build a positive police-community partnership along with some neighborhood camaraderie; by
attending our National Night Out event.

Please respond by June 1, 2024 if you are able to help with any type of donation this year. This will
allow us time to plan and prepare for the event.

Sincerely,

SR

Chief John B. Mitzak
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